
Dear Parents,

Spring season signifies beauty, happiness and joy. Keeping up with
this spirit, we are delighted to inform you that the school has
planned to organise a fun fair "Spring to Life" on Saturday, 4th
February 2023 from 4 :00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

Stalls can be booked for fun games, food and home decor items.
Stall booking is open only for Pawar Public School students and
parents. Booking amount per stall is Rs. 1200. The school will
provide a stall of 7.5 ft by 6 ft with two chairs, a table with plastic
cover and an electric point.

Stall booking will be done on first cum first serve basis.  If
interested, please fill in the link provided below for the same. Stall
bookings will be open till 23rd January 2023.

                 LINK: https://forms.gle/GtNMP33XbqgMLKJ5A

We would request all the students and parents to participate
enthusiastically as Spring is Nature's way of saying let's party.
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